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9th December 2021 

 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Reception and KS1 Christmas Parties 

You will know from our diary dates that we plan to have our Christmas parties this year as 

follows: 

 

KS1  Monday 13th December p.m. 

Reception  Tuesday 14th December p.m. 

 

Ordinarily we would ask you to bring in party food but due to a sharp rise in COVID-19 

cases, school will provide the refreshments this year. 

 

The children should come to school dressed in their party clothes. Please do not send your 

child in their ‘best’ outfit.  Please also remember that we will still be going outside at 

playtime and lunchtime and children therefore need a warm coat and appropriate 

footwear. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

We wish you all a ‘Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year’.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Reception & KS1 Teams 

 

 

 
          

 


